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Monday 20™ March
Dear Parents/Carers,

First of all we would like to say thank you for your understanding regarding last
week’s strikes.

Medication

We are askjng that all medication comes straight to the school office where it can be
stored safely. In addition we are requesting that all parents/carers compléte a
medication form when asking the school to administer medication. The forms can be

completed at the office.

Professor Bubbleworks

Thank you for your contribution towards the workshop (Year 1 — Year 6) next week
on Tuesday 28" March. If you have not already paid you can do so on Parent Pay.

Next week the children will take part in STEM week, where they will be learning
about an inspirational engineer, scientist, mathematician through this year’s focus
‘Connections’. We would like the children to gain an understanding of how these
subjects all play an important role in our world and how they are connected. As
educators our main aim is to promote a love of learning, through developing the
children’s curiosity and enthusiasm.
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On Friday 31° March, we would like the children to come to school with a hat that
they have created based around STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and
Maths). Last week we discussed with the children in assembly what their creation
could look like and were amazed at how creative their ideas were. We cannot wait to
see their hats!

Reminders
Lent Mass at 8:15am — All are welcome, it is lovely to see you there.
Yours sincerely,

Mr Smith & Mrs Atherton

Healthy School



